
 
 

Puppies September Newsletter 

  

Dear Parents, 
 
The Puppies’ class have been getting to know each other, singing about Jesus, and learning to 
walk on the rope as we transition to different locations. We have enjoyed dancing, playing 
outside with the pretty weather and catching bubbles. 
 
In September, we will talk about faithfulness, family, feelings, and the fall season. We will be 
making special cards in celebration of grandparents’ day. We will continue to make fun hands 
on activities like red playdoh, counting, shapes, and learning the colors. 
The shape for September is circle and the color is red. The community helper is caregiver. The 
bible verse is “We have the Lord our God to help us” 2 Chronicles 32:8 NLT 
 
We have some special events this month like a visit from Joy the comfort dog, See you at the 
Pole, Double Good popcorn sale, and our annual Holiday Preschool Portraits week. See below 
for these important dates. 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

Monday, September the 6th - Labor Day DOCA closed. 
Sunday, September 12th - Grandparents’ Day 
Tuesday, September 14th – Double Good Popcorn Sale  
Wednesday & Thursday, September 15th & 16th - Joy the Comfort Dog visit 9:30-11:00am 
Sunday, September 19th – Baptism Class see gdlc.org 
Monday, September 20th through Friday September 24th - Holiday Preschool Portraits 
Saturday, September 25th - 43rd Annual Shrimp Boil & Benefit Auction 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Irene Abshire 
 

  

 

 

  


